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Lifetime Lab


A dhaoine uaisle, tá fáilte róimh uile go dtí an Satharlann  galánta  seo  go láinseáil  tionscnamh oidhreachta na scol 2008 

As Lord Mayor, 
I am delighted to be here in the Lifetime Lab 
to launch 
The Discover Cork Schools Heritage Project - 
Cork City 2008 Edition today.  

I would like to welcome 
all the pupils and teachers from Scoil Mhuire. 

I understand that your school 
did very well in last year’s competition 
and I look forward to seeing some of your entries again this year. 
The School’s Heritage Project 
is a fantastic initiative. 
It helps us to learn more about our local history and heritage. 

Studying our local area is very important 
as it helps us to become familiar 
with our surroundings and 
to learn the value of it in our lives.  

We are like detectives looking for clues 
about our past and piecing together 
the clues to understand our present.
As you all know projects can be submitted 
on any aspect of Cork’s rich Heritage and 
can include topics like 
Cork’s old railway lines, 
street furniture or 
the River Lee and 
can include subjects such as 
architecture, archaeology and even natural heritage and human impacts.  

It could include the history of a famous Cork family, or even a favourite place in Cork.  
For example here in the Lifetime Lab 
there is lots of scope for a heritage project.

One area which is very close to my heart 
is the history and heritage of the office 
of the Lord Mayor of Cork. 
This could include 

· the role of the first citizen, 
· past Lord Mayors and 
· The many historic objects and traditions associated with the Lord Mayor.  

· I would particularly be interested 
in seeing projects on this topic this year and 
there is lots of information available on the Cork City Website on this matter.  http://www.corkcity.ie/lordmayor  
This project is funded by the Cork Civic Trust, 
Cork City Council and the Heritage Council and 
is an action from the Cork City Heritage Plan. 
I would like to commend John X Miller 
of the Cork Civic Trust and Niamh Twomey, 
the Cork City Heritage Officer 
for supporting this project.  
I would particularly like to thank Kieran McCarthy the Project Coordinator for all his hard work on this project.  
I would also like to thank the staff of Life time Lab who have very generously facilitated this launch today.
I understand that the closing date for submission 
of application forms is the 28th of September and 
the prize giving will be in March of next year.  
All the details are available in the brochure or 
by contacting Kieran McCarthy the Discover Cork Schools History Project coordinator.  

I would encourage all schools in the city 
to get involved in this exciting project and 
I look forward to seeing the entries from Scoil Mhuire and indeed schools from all across the city. 

Go n-éirí an t-ádh libh go léir.
Go raibh maith agat

Cllr Brain Bermingham

Ardmhéara Chorcaí
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